
 

 
 
 
 

Call Before You Dig 

 

Smart digging means calling 811 before each job! 

 

Anyone planning to do any type of digging project should call JULIE (Joint Utility Locating 
Information for Excavators) before digging. 

 

Homeowners often make risky assumptions about whether or not they should get their utility 
lines marked, but every digging job requires a call – even small projects.  The depth of utility 
lines varies and there may be multiple utility lines in a common area.  Digging without calling 
can disrupt service to an entire neighborhood, harm you and those around you and potentially 
result in fines and repair costs.  Calling 811 before every digging job gets your underground 
utility lines marked for free and helps prevent undesired consequences. 

 

Now it’s even easier to reach JULIE simply by dialing 811.  This three-digit numer is easy to 
remember.  In addition, callers can still contact JULIE using their traditional toll-free number: 

1-800-892-0123. 

 

You can also submit a dig request online at http://www.illinois1call.com/ 

 

Note:  If your landscape installation will be done by Hinsdale Nurseries, we will contact JULIE 
for you. 


